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To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Wendy Mis, Clerk-Treasurer 
 
Copy to: Patricia L. Abbott, IAMC, MMC, Controller 
  Dustin C. Anderson, Town Manager 
 
Date:  June 15, 2020 
 
Subject: Defining the Nominating Committee 
 

 
 

Ordinance 1794 had first reading at the March 2, 2020 Town Council meeting.  If 
adopted, the ordinance will formalize the Nominating Committee.  The Nominating 
Committee has been in existence and operating under a set of guidelines created in the 
1980s.  The ordinance will formalize the creation and operation of the Nominating 
Committee.   

 
Discussion at first reading suggested amending to create greater diversity on the 

Nominating Committee.  Technical corrections were also suggested.   No 
recommendations or corrections have been submitted and the ordinance is presented 
as it was originally prepared.   
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 
 By motion and roll call, adopt Ordinance 1794 on second reading as presented.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


